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HOSA BOARD MEETING
MINUTES 11-03-2013
           Attendance:
Greg Lutz, Keith Stewart,  Aaron Connell, Amy Wobser, Kathleen Rolinatis, John Wilson, Bill Morris, Randy Eidemiller, Vernon Anthony, Liz Alecusan
Visitors: None.
Meeting called to order by Greg Lutz at 7:33 p.m.   
- Motion made to modify 10-6-2013 minutes by Keith Stewart: sponsorship was “held” not “help” regarding. Motion to approve the 10-6-2013 minutes was made by Keith Stewart. Amy Wobser  seconded the motion. Motion carried.
Treasurer’s Report: 
Kathleen Rolinatis submitted a report to the Board. Board discussed the report. Motion to approve the Treasurer’s Report was made by Bill Morris. Motion was seconded by Amy Wobser.  
New Business
The following Board Trustees are up for election.   Terms commencing November. 3, 2013.
  
Vern Anthony
Randy Eidemiller
Bill Morris
Keith Stewart
John Wilson
Amy Wobser
We also have the open position which would expire the 1st Sunday in November 2014.

Aaron Connell made a motion to nominate the full slate of candidates. Kathleen Rolinatis seconded the motion. Motion carried.  
Randy Eidemiller made a motion to nominate Laura Anthony to the open Board position. Bill Morris  seconded the motion. Motion carried.   
Old Business
Concussion Policy for all programs – Greg Lutz is continuing to work on this item.
Nationwide Children’s Concussion Partnership; Greg Lutz to further review this topic.  

Disposition of the shed at Hilliard Soccer Park: Greg Lutz reported the City of Hilliard Parks and Rec has agreed to move this building for the League when necessary. 
Program Business
Director of FC: Discussed status of outstanding trainer contracts. Amy Wobser reported she has solicited parent volunteers for the parent group and has three new volunteers for the program. 
Referees: Keith Stewart reported no updates. 
Public Relations (CRPRC)/Marketing:  No report
-Director of Recreational Program: John Wilson reported season went well. Mr. Wilson also will compile concussion certificate numbers and deliver to Greg Lutz.   
-Jr. Academy: Randy Eidemiller reported that the season went well.   
-Director of MSSA/HSSA:  Aaron Connell reported that the season went well. 
-Director of TOPS soccer: Vern Anthony reported he is working on an internship program and a winter clinic with Ohio State’s department of adaptive recreation. 
Mr. Anthony also made a motion to hold a summer TOPSoccer camp in affiliation with British Challenger Soccer camps. Bill Morris seconded the motion. Motion carried. Tentatively set for July 14 to 18. 
-Fields-City of Hilliard: Bill Morris reported nothing new to report at this time.  

-Fields-City of Columbus: Bill Morris reported no update. Randy Eidemiller reported the City of Columbus has signed a term agreement for Spindler Field.   
-Director of Camps: Greg Lutz  reported no update at this time.  
.
Motion to adjourn made at  9:06  pm by Bill Morris.  Second by Randy Eidemiller .  Motion passed.
